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Fellow members

As you know | have just been elected as Region 4 Director. | hope next year i
will be able to do a much better report.

As | look back at 2019 as a Louisiana State Representative and member of this
great organization it has been a great year. | have been on several rides with my
Red Knights La 1 Chapter Club. | have answered questions to local chapters and
members and spoke with other firefighters to get them involved with joining and
creating their own chapters. | have advised them that the Red Knights is a family-
oriented organization just like your local fire departments. We join together as
one big happy family.

This past year | have attended the Dixie Rally in Gulfport Mississippi. | am proud
to say that the Dixie Rally for 2019 was hosted by Mississippi 3 and with the help of
surrounding chapters it was a hugh success. | am honored to say the Mississippi
Dixie 2019 has broken the record for attendance.

I am looking forward to working with RKMC International Board and members of
Regional 4. | would like to encourage each member to discuss with me any topics



that you think the board should address. Please forward this information to your
Regional Director, so we can discuss.

Dixie Rally will be held in May 2020 by Louisiana 1 with the help of other
surrounding chapters. This will be another great event. Hopefully we will see
everyone there.

On behalf of my family | would like to keep my brothers and sisters that have
passed this year in your thoughts and prayers. May God Bless and RIP in Heaven 1
May God Bless Everyone and Have a Great New Year.

Steve Guillot

Region 4 Director
RedKinghts International MC
region4@redknightsmc.com



